
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

January 9, 2025 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036 

RE: Docket UE-240770—PacifiCorp and Kern River Gas Transmission Company 
Affiliated Interest Transaction—Washington Cost Estimate 

On October 16, 2024, PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) 
submitted a notice of an affiliated interest transaction with Kern River Gas Transmission 
Company (Kern River), for a Right of Way and Easement Grant (Easement) allowing 
PacifiCorp to construct, reconstruct, operate, maintain, relocate, enlarge, alter, and 
remove electric power lines, communication lines, and related equipment, including 
supporting towers and poles, guy anchors, conductors, wires, cables and other lines, and 
all other necessary or desirable equipment, accessories and appurtenances thereto on, 
over, and under the easement area on Kern River’s land.  

At the request of Staff, PacifiCorp is filing this letter to provide the estimated 
Washington impacts of this transaction.  Based on estimated costs of $1,497,000 reflected 
in the initial filing, an approximately 8 percent allocation (system generation (SG) 
allocation factor) will result in a cost impact to Washington customers of approximately 
$119,760. 

Please contact Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 if you have any informal questions. 

Sincerely, 

 /s/ Matthew McVee   _ 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232-2152 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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